
Date: Wednesday, April 8, 2015

Time: 7:00 pm

Attendees:

Absent:

•

1.

•
•

•

1.

•

1. •

1.

2.

•

•
•
•

Mark

Steve Biddle was asking about how the committee operates, to see how it 
could help in establishing something similar in Upper Bucks for Richland 
Township, Richlandtown, and Quakertown Boro.  He also had some questions 
regarding the proposed development of the Hammerstein property on East 
Street.

Chief LoganNone
New Developments within the Township:

New Business:

Discussion 

Leader
Topic

MarkMeeting was called to order at: 19:05
Mark

Approval of Minutes from March 11, 2014 meeting:
[See attachment: Traffic Advisory Minutes 2015-03-11 - no attachments.xlsx]

Motion to approve by: 
2nd by: 

Minutes Approval

None

Correspondence - Distributed and Reviewed:

Doylestown Township
Traffic Advisory Committee

Minutes

Mark C. Shiner, Carol Shugars, Dori Vicenti, Chief Logan, Dave Tomko, Steve Biddle - 
Bucks Northampton trail planning team, Conrad Urffer - CB West senior

Doug Rowe, Kevin Green, Dennis McFadden, Joe Salvati, Ryan Manion

Mark /
Chief Logan

Web submission from Etta - 10 Bedford Rd. on Mark

Old Business:

Difficulties in exiting Duane Road onto Rt 611.  This issue was also cited in a 
DVRPC report.

[See attachment: Etta - Duane Road]
Check for the Do Not Block Intersection signs - small one exists

Review of last month's speed stats - determine if additional steps are warranted, 
note highlighting of those that exceed 20%:

[ See attachment: Traffic Log 20150408.pdf]

Paul DiNella also attended emphasing the issues with the intersection
Dave and Chief Logan need to make a recommendation and submit.
Thoughts include: a small concrete median to prevent using the center dual 
turn lane to bypass northbound traffic and queue for lefts on 7-11 or Edison-
Furlong, don't block the box markings (recommended by DVRPC).  Left turn 
from Duane onto southbound 611 is also dangerous. Accident stats should be 
pulled.

1 of 2 -1.xlsx



Discussion 

Leader
Topic

MarkMeeting was called to order at: 19:05•

•

•

•

3.

4.

•

•
•

Bus stop changes requested by Chief Logan on 7-Apr. in email to Ronald 
Murray - Director of CB School District Transportation  
Post meeting note - changes were scheduled to be implemented on 27-Apr.

[See attachment: 2015-01-05 0611 & Duane Rd - Prop Pav Marking and 
Signing Rev.pdf, Duane Road Bus stop.pdf]

Planning committee meeting for development at Ferry Road and Swamp 
Road/Rt313 with a Wawa and a RiteAid - Feb 23rd.  

Radcliffe line on Wells Rd. needs to be fixed - returned to original state

Mark

Mark gave update.  It is early in the zoning process, and premature for TAC to 
review.

Close:

Motion to adjourn at: 19:43    by:  Dori
2nd by: Carol

All

Next Meeting: May 13, 2015 7:00pm

This item is completed - letter to update Mr. DiNella sent on 30-Apr.

Dave handling coordination with PA DOT during their upcoming repaving.
[See attachment: 15-001998a.pdf]

Mark left message with Stephanie on 11-Dec, regarding PA DOT follow-up 
needed.  Was forwarded onto Dave. Repaving not due until late May.  
Approvals needed from Stephanie and Chief Logan to proceed with plan 
distributed via an email from Dave on 5-Jan-2015 at 17:13. I agreed to it on 6-
Jan.

2 of 2 -1.xlsx


